
What’s happening next week? – week 2
Wednesday 7th May TED-style talk lunchtime

Wednesday 7th May A Level German speaking exams

Thursday 8th May A Level French speaking exams

Friday 9th May A Level Spanish speaking exams

Fri 9th May – Sat 10th May Gold DofE practice walk and overnight camp

Note from the Director of Sixth Form 
We must start this newsletter with a goodbye to Year 13; Thursday was the last day of lessons and on Friday morning, students
had a celebration with their form tutor followed by a wonderful final assembly organised by Mrs Reddy which included 
presentations, videos, speeches and awards and a farewell ice-cream! We hope students enjoyed the day as much as we did. 
The study leave period starts next week and students may arrange to see teachers individually if they wish, for help and support. 
If any other support is needed during the exam period, students should speak to Mrs Reddy in the first instance. The Study Centre 
will be open as normal, 8.00am – 6.00pm if students want to come into school to revise; please remember that professional dress 
(including a lanyard) must be worn and students must sign in/out of the building when entering/exiting the site. Locker keys and
student ID cards should be returned to Sixth Form reception following their last exam. We would like to take this opportunity to
wish all our Year 13 students the very best of luck in their A Level exams and beyond. They have been a pleasure to teach and
we will miss them all!

Mrs Dangerfield delivered the final Year 13 assembly on ‘Old Laureates’. We want our students, when they leave, to remain 
connected to the Laurus Trust by joining LinkedIn and connecting to the Laureates and Old Laureates network. We hope that this 
growing network will provide professional connections that will benefit our students for the rest of their lives. All Year 13 students 
have now been given the opportunity to attend a Destinations Meeting and the majority of students have received all their UCAS 
decisions. Students should now be making their firm and insurance choices ahead of the deadline on Thursday 5th June. 
Finalising these decisions now will also allow students headspace to focus on their upcoming exams.

In preparation for the external exams, Year 12 Core Maths students have attended a Trust Core Maths Day hosted here at CHSF. 
For Year 12, the majority of electives have now finished and these have been replaced by Life After Laurus sessions. These 
sessions are designed to give students the opportunity to research their Life After Laurus options and in the coming weeks 
students will start working on their personal statements and their Degree Apprenticeship and UCAS applications. The EPQ, 
Oxbridge and Medic elective classes will continue this term.

We have been treated to a stunning exam performance by our Year 12 Drama students on Tuesday evening and a fabulous 
Dance Showcase on Wednesday evening with performances from students across all year groups. Congratulations to everyone 
involved! Well done to our A Level Art and Photography students who have completed their practical exam this week and also our 
A Level PE students who have taken part in a moderation day.

Our programme of Sixth Form TED talks has continued this term with Guillermo exploring ‘The importance of philosophy in 
economics’; another wonderful talk and presentation – well done Guillermo!

If you would like any further information regarding any aspect of the Sixth Form, please do not hesitate to contact the Sixth Form 
team at sixthform@chhs.org.uk . Check out our Social Media updates by visiting 

cheadlehulmesixthform @CHHSsixthform               @chhssixthform
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Dates for your diary
w/c Monday 12th May Year 12 Voice and Confidence workshops

Monday 12th May Start of main written exam season

Wednesday 14th May UCAS personal statement workshop 1.30pm – 3.30pm

Monday 19th May Information Evening for Year 12 parents/carers 6.00pm – 7.00pm

Friday 23rd May School closes for half-term

Monday 2nd June School opens after half-term

Thursday 5th June Deadline date for accepting university offers

Wednesday 11th June EPQ presentation evening

Thursday 12th June EPQ presentation evening

Friday 13th June Year 12 trip to University of Leeds
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